

22<sup>nd</sup> May 2018

Cottenham Village College High Street, Cottenham, Cambridge, CB24 8UA Tel: 01954 288944 www.astreacottenham.org Principal: Helen Cassady

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Re: Year 11 uniform in September 2018

I am writing to let you know that following a recent survey relating to the possibility of a new school uniform that 78.5% of the student body selected a new uniform.

We have used the student, parent, staff and governor voice from the survey to inform our decision and the majority voted for the new style uniform. I am pleased to inform you that we will therefore have the new school uniform for September 2018 for the current Year 7-9 students.

There will be no changes to the existing CVC uniform for Year 11 students in September 2018 (current Year 10 students). The current uniform supplier, SWI, will continue to supply uniform items for you to purchase as your son/daughter enters Year 11 in September 2018.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the College.

Best wishes,

Helen Cassady Principal